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Exciting News from Our Friendly Football Match Against 

SIS Van Phuc! 

We are thrilled to share the fantastic results from our recent 

friendly football match against SIS Van Phuc! Our primary 

school teams demonstrated outstanding sportsmanship, 

teamwork, and determination on the field. 

Our Grade 4 squad secured an impressive 3-0 victory, with 

Oh Boem Soek (4LA) scoring two goals and Minh Long 

(4A) adding another. The Grade 5 and 6 team followed with 

a brilliant 5-0 win, featuring goals by Jun Harang, Marcell 

Balaz, Jung Ruo, and Rishabh Bagaria , who scored twice. 
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It was a great opportunity for our students to showcase their skills, enjoy some friendly competition, and 

wrap up Term 1 on a high note. Both teams played with tremendous heart and spirit, cheered on by their 

classmates and families from the sidelines. 

We are incredibly proud of how our students represented the school with respect and enthusiasm. A special 

thank you to our football coaches, Mr. Sam and Mr. Jake, for their dedication in preparing the teams. We 

look forward to more exciting games as we continue to foster a strong sense of community through sports 

and collaboration with other schools. Well done, team! 
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A Big Thank You for Attending Our Parent-Teacher 

Conferences 

We would like to extend a sincere thank you to all the 

parents who attended our Term 1 Parent-Teacher 

Conferences. It was wonderful to meet with you and 

discuss your child’s progress. Your involvement plays 

an essential role in your child’s success, and we are 

grateful for your continued support. 

We hope the conferences provided valuable insights into 

your child’s academic, social, and emotional 

development. We look forward to maintaining our 

partnership throughout the year to support your child’s 

growth. 
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We are delighted to congratulate our Year 6 

graduating class of 2023/2024 on their 

excellent IPLSE results! One of our students 

even received a commendation plaque for 

their outstanding performance. 

We are looking forward to continued academic 

success for this year's iPLSE examinations! 
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In addition, we are proud to 

announce that Diem Phuong 

from 6LA has become the first 

student from our campus to 

complete her C1 certification 

from DynEd. 

A big congratulations to Diem 

Phuong for this remarkable 

achievement! 

In We are confident that we will be celebrating more academic successes with all of you in the coming 

months. 

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

• Term 2 After School Activities to start on the 5th of November. 

• Teachers day celebrations 20th November. 

 

Kind regards, 

Michael Ogden 

Principal 

 

 


